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It is essential that these options are available to students and their caregivers. When 

I was in high school, I had friends who lived close enough to campus and had safe 

routes home to go by bike. I was always jealous of their freedom and ability to 

determine when to go home. Students deserve to be safe from cars when 

commuting. Children have gotten hit by cars and unfortunately passed away when 

biking home from school. We should be doing all we can to support students safely 

getting to and from school. Please support this important bill.  


